
 

OCEANPORT SCHOOLS  (Wolf Hill and Maple Place) 

FIELD USE EXPECTATIONS 

 

 

Fields will only be used by official teams of the Organization’s league for practices and games. 

The Organization will rake, scrape, and line the fields as needed to maintain a safe and good-

conditioned field. 

The Organization will have access to the storage area at the field. 

The Organization’s coaches will check field/equipment conditions before allowing children to 

participate in games/practices. The Organization’s league officials will immediately report 

problems and will make the appropriate notifications. At the end of the event The Organization 

will ensure that all equipment, clothing, and trash is picked up and removed from the field to 

leave it in good condition for the next group to use the field. To avoid health and safety 

problems, debris will not be left outside proper receptacles. 

The Organization will request that the parents of its organization drop off their children in safe 

locations and park in designated areas only, without interfering with emergency vehicle access or 

neighbor access to driveways. The Organization will work with its organizations parents to be 

respectful of neighbors. 

 

SHORE REGIONAL LITTLE LEAGUE REQUIREMENTS 

 

Coaches will take photos of the field, dugout and fan areas before and after games and send to the 

league email shoreregionalLL@gmail.com  

 

Coaches and Parents are responsible for cleaning up all trash and field debris after their games. 

 

Coaches or Parents MUST IMMEDIATELY communicate and maintenance or safety concerns to 

shoreregionalLL@gmail.com  
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